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20th November, 2019 
 
Ms. Niamh Smyth, TD 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
 
Re: PQ ref 43889/19 To ask the Minister for Health the locations to which he plans to extend a Parkinson’s 

Physio Programme.  
 
Dear Deputy Smyth, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Representation, 
which you submitted to the Chief Officer, CHO 1 for response.   
 
The development of the Parkinson’s class was a local Quality Improvement initiative in the Physiotherapy Department 
in Cavan Monaghan.  To my knowledge there are no national plans to roll this model out across the country. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dermot Monaghan, 
Ceannasaí Seirbhíse, Seirbhísí Cúram Príomhúil 
An Cabhán, Muineachán, Sligeach, Liatroim & Dún na nGall 
Head of Service, Primary Care 
Cavan, Monaghan, Sligo, Leitrim & Donegal. 
 
Email: HOSPC.CHO1@hse.ie 
Tel: 0872024997 / 04730449 

       


